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18th February, 2014.

Dear Parents,
· As we did last year we will be fundraising in the school through the sale of Living Shamrock.  The shamrock is supplied by Irish Plants International Athlone.  Each shamrock is sold for €4.  Your participation in this activity is completely voluntary. You may choose not to participate in this activity or you may sell as many shamrocks as you please.  Enclosed is a sponsorship card.   All cards to be returned to the school by Friday February 28th.  If you are not ordering shamrocks you must still return your card.

· If you have not paid your €2 for the planetarium on Wednesday, you may do so to your class teacher.

· The Parents’ Association are holding a meeting on Tuesday 25th at 8p.m. to finalise the plans for the Bag Packing Fundraiser on Friday 28th.  We encourage as many as possible to attend.

· Just to remind you that the school will be closed this Thursday and Friday for mid-term break, we hope you all have an enjoyable time.

Thanking you,
Eilish Finnegan,
Principal.
